Freedom of Information Act 2000 – secondary school places
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
1. How many Year 6 pupils in your local authority area applied for secondary school places in September 2019, and of those, how many had been told, by National Offer Day on March 1, 2019, which secondary school they will attend in September 2019? (please express information as both a number and a percentage of the total) 
Answer:

4830 applicants 
100% received an offer on 1st March 2019

2. Please supply the same information for 2018.
4481 applicants
100% received an offer on 1st March 2018

3. How many Year 6 pupils have still not been told this year (2019) which secondary school they will be attending in September 2019? (Please express information as both a number and percentage of the total)?
0 (0%)
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


